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HAZELWOOD LEAVES 
May 19, 2011 

Rev. Colby Smith, Senior Minister 
Linette Cook, Administrative Assistant, Newsletter Editor 

Mary Ann Matchett, Moderator 
Sunday Schedule: Traditional Worship, 9 a.m.; Contemporary Worship, 10:45 a.m. 

Coffee Fellowship, 10:15 a.m. and 12 noon; Church School, 10:10 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. 

Hazelwood’s Statement of Calling: As members of the body of Christ, we at Hazelwood are called to share 
God’s love by introducing individuals to Christ and nurturing personal spiritual growth for Christ’s mission. 

Motto:  Our BEST for Christ 

Hazelwood Christian Church 

1400 W University Avenue 
Muncie, IN 47303 
Ph.  (765) 282-5969; Fax  (765) 282-5569 
E-mail:  hazelwoodchurch@gmail.com 
www.hazelwoodchurch.org 

Read the Bible in a Year 

May 22 Job 1-3 Day 148 May 29 Job 22-24 

May 23 Job 4-6 Day 149 May 30 Job 25-27 

May 24 Job 7-9 Day 150 May 31 Job 28-30 

May 25 Job 10-12 Day 151 June 1 Job 31-33 

May 26 Job 13-15 Day 152 June 2 Job 34-36 

May 27 Job 16-18 Day 153 June 3 Job 37-39 

May 28 Job 19-21 Day 154 June 4 Job 40-42 

The next scheduled Lunch and Discussion get-together is 

Sunday, June 26, 12:30 p.m., Sulanke Fellowship House  

Day 141 

Day 142 

Day 143 

Day 144 

Day 145 

Day 146 

Day 147 

 Week Of Volunteering 

May 23 - 28 
 

     Last year’s Missions Fair was a 
time of  HEARING about the needs 
in our community. This year we are 

HELPING by volunteering. Listed 
below are the local organizations for 

which you can sign up to volunteer 
your time and talents: 
 

Buley Center 

 Tuesday, May 24,  
 2 to 5:30 p.m. 

            Helping with children and 
 gardening. 

Ross Center  
        Wednesday, May 25  
 and Friday, May 27 

 11 a.m. to 2 p.m.                       
 Answering phones. 

Second Harvest Food Bank 
 Wednesday, May 25,  

 3 to 5 p.m. 
  Helping in the warehouse. 

  Friday, May 27, 9 to 11 a.m.  
 Loading food at McCulloch 

 Park. 

ARF  
 Saturday, May 28, 9 a.m. to 

 12 p.m. 

Christian Ministries Food Pantry 
 June 1, 2, and 3, 8:45 a.m. to 
 12:30 p.m.  

Hazelwood Christian Church 
1400 W. University Avenue 

Muncie, Indiana 47303 
 

ph: (765) 282-5969; fax: (765) 282-5569 
e-mail: hazelwoodchurch@gmail.com 

www.hazelwoodchurch.org 

CELEBRATE!  OUTDOORS 

 
 “On Sunday, May 29, we will 

hold Celebrate! outdoors, in front of 
the Sanctuary steps. Weather  
permitting, we will have a handful of 

chairs set up. You are encouraged to 
bring your won comfy chairs or a 

blanket. The service time will still 
be10:45 a.m. Should we have 

inclement weather, our service will 
be held in our regular worship 

space, Cartwright Hall.  
 “Worshiping in God’s natural 
sanctuary is a very rewarding             

experience. We hope to see you 
there. (You might want to bring some 

bug spray!!!)” 
Marianna Gill, Celebrate! Director 
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May 22 - 27, 2011 

SUNDAY 
 

• Traditional worship service, 9 a.m., Sanctuary. 

• Celebrate! service, 10:45 a.m., Cartwright Hall. 

• Sunday School Teacher Recognition, both services. 

• Special coffee fellowship in honor of Judi Pape’s 
   retirement, between services, rotunda. 

• Youth End-Of-Year activity, 3 - 5 p.m. 

MONDAY • Area Ministers’ meeting, 10 a.m. - 12 noon, east room. 

• Preschool Program, 10:55 a.m., Sanctuary. 

• Preschool last day for 4 & 5 year olds. 

• Week of volunteering begins. 

TUESDAY • Preschool Program, 11 a.m. and 2:30 p.m., Sanctuary. 

• Preschool Celebration, 4 & 5 year old class, 6:30 p.m., 
   Sulanke Fellowship House. 

• Coed softball game, 7 p.m., Field D, Muncie Sports  
   Complex. 

• Men’s softball game, 8 p.m., Field D, Muncie Sports  
   Complex. 

WEDNESDAY • Preschool last day for 3 & 4 year olds. 

• Hobbies & Crafts, 5:30 p.m., lower level of Sanctuary. 

• Praise Band, 5:30 p.m., Cartwright Hall. 

• Bell Choir, 6 p.m., choir room. 

• Choir, 7:15 p.m., choir loft. 

THURSDAY • Preschool Teacher’s Workday, 8:30 a.m. 

• Lirary Workday, 10 a.m., library. 

FRIDAY • Men’s Lunch, noon. Host:  Charles Retherford. 
 

All events held at Sulanke Fellowship House, unless otherwise noted.  

May 29 - June 3, 2011 

SUNDAY 
 

• Traditional worship service, 9 a.m., Sanctuary. 

• Celebrate! service, 10:45 a.m., lawn in front of 
Sanctuary steps. 

• Youth Stock Sale begins, rotunda between services. 

MONDAY • Office Closed 

TUESDAY • Men’s Softball Game, 7 p.m., Field C, Muncie Sports 
Complex. 

• Coed Softball Game, 8 p.m., Field C, Muncie Sports 
Complex. 

WEDNESDAY • Hobbies & Crafts, 5:30 p.m., lower level of 
Sanctuary. 

• Bell Choir, 6 p.m., choir room. 

• Choir, 7:15, choir loft. 

FRIDAY 
 

• Parents’ Day Out, 9 a.m. - 2 p.m., P.D.O. room. 

All events held at Sulanke Fellowship House, unless otherwise noted. 

Our new 

Website 

 has gone live! 

Look for us at:  
 

www.hazelwoodchurch.org  

 
We will be constantly building and 

adding to it, so check back often! 
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 The Youth Mission 

 Trip Stock Sale! 
 

  The youth will be  

selling stock on Sunday, 
May 29, through June 12, for their 

summer mission trip. 
 A dinner for all stock-holders will 

be held at the end of the summer. 
Date to be announced. 

Puzzled about how to help? Let us  

offer a few opportunities! 
 

Wish Board 
 “Please visit the Hazelwood Christian Preschool wish board in the  

rotunda. It will be on display for a few more weeks. Please know we appreciate 
all that this congregation does for us! 

Serve on our Board 
 “We would like to extend an invitation to any member of Hazelwood  

Christian Church, and any preschool parent, who is looking to serve on our 
Hazelwood Christian Preschool Board. During our 2011-2012 preschool year, we 

will have openings on the board. If you are interested or you would like to  
nominate someone, please contact Rebecca Swander or Tiffany Stinson. 

Summer Parents’ Day Out 

 “Summer P.D.O. will be held from 9 a.m. - 2 p.m. each Friday in June and 
each Wednesday in August. You must register and pre-pay for these sessions. 

Registration forms are available in the Sulanke Fellowship House and the 
rotunda of the church. 

Volunteer at the Ironman 
 “We have an opportunity for an exciting fundraiser this summer! On 

 Saturday, July 9, the Ironman (a national triathalon) is coming to Muncie for the 
first time. Over 1,700 volunteers are needed. That’s where you come in. The  

Ironman Foundation will provide funds to school organizations that volunteer as 
a group. Our group will be working an aid station from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

Details about the event will be provided at a later date, but right now we 

need your commitment, no later that Tuesday, May 24.  To volunteer you 
may complete the form available in the Sulanke Fellowship House or contact Re-

becca (284-2430 or hazelwoodpreschool@hotmail.com). 
Thank You 

 “Thanks to the members of the Hazelwood Christian Preschool Board for 
their dedication, commitment, and support during the school year. The  

following members have given so much to our preschool: Tiffany Stinson, 
president; Aimee Bilger, secretary; Laura Pittman, Stephanie Darby, Kelly 

Miller, Pat LaRue, Kay Schnuck, Julie Thomas, and Rev. Colby Smith.  
 Our special thanks to Tiffany Stinson. Tiffany has done an amazing job, 

and we will miss her so much next year.” 
 

Blessings, 
Rebecca Swander, Director 

Save The Date! 

 

  Hazelwood Lawn Festival is 

Coming,  Thursday, June 23,  
4:30 - 7 p.m. Menu includes Sloppy 
Joe’s, hot dogs, sides, desserts, and 

beverages., and we will be serving in 
Cartwright Hall. America’s Hometown 
Band will play, and there will be 

activities for all ages. Meal tickets are  
$7 for adults and $3 for children  

under 6. Proceeds to benefit Winnie’s 
Kenya Kids, Christian Ministries, and  

Hazelwood Christian Preschool. 
 Lots of volunteers are needed. 
If you can help, please contact 

Sherrell Bryant or Carolyn Starnes. 
 

Batter Up! 

 We have many opportunities 

to watch our Hazelwood Coed and 
Men’s Softball Teams play this  

season. Watch your newsletter, 
bulletins, or go to our webpage, 

www.hazelwoodchurch.org, for 
times and dates. 
 Let’s show up to cheer them 

on! All games this 
year, will be played at 

Muncie Sports omplex. 

LENTEN SKIT VIDEO SERIES DVD 

NOW AVAILABLE! 

 “During the Lenten  
season, Celebrate! had a skit video 

series called “Whose Cross Is It, 
Anyway?” If you missed any of 
those videos, and you would like to 

see them, or if you would like to 
watch them all in succession, there 

will be a DVD available in the 
Church Library starting Sunday, 

May 22. All 6 videos, as well as a 
“bloopers” video, will be on this 
DVD. My thanks, again, to all who 

participated, and made these  
characters come alive.” 

 
Marianna Gill,   

Celebrate! Director 
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JOYS AND CONCERNS . . . 
Ed Sanderson, and Jane Fraizer are patients at IU Health Ball Memorial 
  Hospital. 

Howard Thomas, Ron Smith, and Zach Foster are all home. 
Hannah Burke is home recovering from surgery on her broken leg. 

Sympathy to: 

The family of Lois Wallace upon her death. Services were held on Saturday, 

May 14, in the Sanctuary, conducted by Rev. Colby Smith. 
In Appreciation: 

“Thank you all so much for your thoughts, and prayers for our daughter  

 Hannah. She is on the road to recovery! God Bless.” John Burke and  
 family. 

Welcome to: 

Today we welcome Kim Wright, as she begins her duties as one of our 

 nursery attendants. This service is a blessing to our youngest 
  Hazelwoodians, and their parents. 

If we have missed your birthday or we have an in-

correct date, please let us know so we can update 

our information. 

 On Sunday, May 22, we will 
have special recognitions and  

appreciation. Judi Pape is retiring, 
after serving over 5 years as our 

Hazelwood Secretary. We have  
appreciated Judi’s loyal and faithful 

service, as well as her excellent 
skills. A special coffee fellowship, in 
her honor, will be held at 10:10 a.m.  

 
 This is also Church School  

Teacher Recognition. We  
appreciate, so much, those who give 

their time to teach all ages about  
Jesus! 

DONATE YOUR BOOKS 

   May has been designated as a 

month for you to donate your 

books to the Hazelwood library. 

You may leave the books on the 

library desk. 

2   Krystal Dodd 
        Ron Roberts 

3      Amy Stucky 
4      Erin Ciscell 

        Masita Matuka 
8      Toni Carter 

11    Mary Jo Anacker 
16    Anissa Conley 
18 Glen Sulanke 

19 Francis Muhiga 
20 Nancy Cook 

24 David Griffey 
25 Branson Shirk 

 Tom Schnuck 
26 Lora Crall 
28 Robert Dragoo 

 Ruth Wakeland 
 Lacey Shirk 

 

Congratulations Shane 

Conley! 

 The congregation 

is invited to Commencement  Exer-
cises for Shane from Delta High 
School, Saturday, June 4, at  

7 p.m., at Emens Auditorium. 
  The Conley’s would also like 

to invite everyone to a reception to 
honor Shane on Sunday, June 5,  

2 - 5 p.m.,  at 8506 N. Ravenwood 
Drive, Muncie. 

Vacation Bible School: 

Nazareth – Jesus’ Boyhood Home 
 

 Have you ever wondered what it was like when Jesus was a kid? This 
year is your opportunity to find out. Vacation Bible School is June 27th – July 
1st, 9–11:30 a.m. each day. All youth, ages 3 through finishing 5th grade, are         

welcome to register as participants; youth finishing 6th grade and older, 
and adults, are welcome to sign up to help with VBS. Last year, we had 80 

kids register for VBS, and we are looking forward to as many kids this year.  
 Our VBS Director, Mariangella Glaze, is already looking for volunteers. 
Just like in Jesus’ time, it still takes a village to raise a child and, in this 

case, it takes a congregation to make VBS happen. If you are interested in 
helping with this program, please contact Mariangella at 747-0839.  
 Participant registration will be in the Rotunda, and on line, during the 

month of May. 


